
Truth in Taxation Hearing for Judgment Levies 
Originally planned for August 9, 2005 

  
The Salt Lake City Council made a formal request to the County Auditor to 
hold its truth-in-taxation public hearing on August 9.  On Friday afternoon, 
the Council Auditor’s office informed council staff that there will be a delay 
in mailing the valuation notices because two districts have not returned their 
tax levy forms.  This delay precludes taxing entities from holding hearings 
during the week of August 15-19.  The Salt Lake City School District is 
holding its hearing on August 16, which rules out that Tuesday as an option.  
 
Options – Some options for holding the truth-in-taxation hearing are: 

August 18 – Thursday 
August 23 – Tuesday 
August 25 – Thursday 

The County Auditor’s Office is requesting that all truth-in-taxation hearings 
be held by August 25 to give sufficient time for printing and mailing of final 
tax notices.   
 
Council Members may wish to check their schedules and discuss possible 
dates for holding a truth-in-taxation public hearing.  
 


